
We Need
Your Help

Conference Charity 
Southeastern Cancer Care, better known as 
Cures for the Colors, is a non-profit 
organization that organizes walks, runs, 
motorcycle rides and other events to boost 
cancer awareness and to raise funds for 
financial assistance to patients. Cures for

the Colors is 100% dedicated to helping eastern NC cancer patients and their families in 
the form of financial assistance to help with life’s basic needs. These can include food 
cards, utility bills, gas cards for required transportation, etc.

To support this year’s charity, 
please visit:

https://ncasfaa.memberclicks.net
/fall-charity-donation


